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Volume 4 of the tri-lingual International PEN Women Writers&#39; anthology &lsquo;Our Voice&#39;  is
now  available.  It is the first time that a member of the European Parliament has contributed to it by
writing  in English one of the stories. The member is the Bulgarian MEP Mariela Baeva - ALDE . We hope
that in the European year of Intercultural Dialogue this anthology will help build bridges between nations
and individuals in the international community.
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